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   Pastor:�

   The Reverend Gregory P. Stowe�

�

   Deacon:�

   Rev. Mr. Cyrille Cote�

�

   Mass Schedule�

�

   Saturday Vigil:� 4:00 p.m.�

   Sunday:� 8:30 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.�

   Weekdays:� 7:00 a.m.�

� �

   Saturdays:� 8:00 a.m.�

   Holy Days � As Announced in Bulletin�

   School Mass:� 9:30 a.m.�

�

854 Providence Street�Natick�

West Warwick, RI  02893�

�

Telephone: 821�4072�

�

Email: stjoseph854@gmail.com�

Web: www.stjosephww.org�
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SAINT JOSEPH�

SCHOOL�

�

850 Wakefield Street�

West Warwick, RI  02893�

�

Principal�

Mrs. Erin M. Clark�

�

Grades: Pre�K to 8�

Telephone: 821�3450�

Web: www.sjsww.org�

Sacraments�

Baptism: Date to be determined by �

pastor and parents �

Confirmation: One year program�

starts in September �

Reconciliation: Saturday 3:15PM�3:45PM�

Matrimony: Contact the Rectory at �

least 10 months in advance.�

�

Religious Education�

�

Director of Religious Education: Mrs. Nicole Knott�

Email: religiouseducation.stjoseph854@gmail.com�

Grades 1�8: TBD�

Confirmation: TBD�

�

Music Ministry�

Adult & Young People’s Choirs�

�

Director: Mrs. Amanda Santo�

Organist: Mrs. Claudette Archambault�

�

Parish Office  �

Business Manager: Ms. Natalia Bonella �

�

Parish Officers�

Trustees: Mr. Thomas Walsh & �

Mr. Daniel T. Burns, Jr.�

Auditors: Mr. Norman Lavallee & �

Mrs. Elizabeth Pimentel�
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Dear Parishioners,   �

     Last week, Governor McKee instituted a mask 

mandate for indoor public spaces with a capacity 

of more than 250 people.  Although our seating  

capacity at Saint Joseph Church is below that 

threshold, Bishop Tobin has responded by          

encouraging Catholics to wear a mask when       

attending Holy Mass or other church services.  He 

did state that no individual should be turned away 

from Mass or singled out if they choose not to wear 

a mask.  As an act of charity, I invite parishioners 

to wear a mask if they are able for Mass              

attendance.�

�

     On the following page, please take a moment to 

read a letter I received this week.  With the Giving 

Tree donations, our parish provided over $7,500 in 

gift cards to 70 boys, girls and their parents.       

Beyond that, we provided St. Vincent de Paul with 

$1,000 to assist families this holiday season and  

assisted several more families connected to our 

community with another $1,000.  That’s almost 

$10,000 of Christmas joy made possible by your 

generosity.  Please know, your sacrificial giving 

truly makes a difference.�

�

     Finally, please note that January 1st is the      

Solemnity of Mary, the Mother of God.  Because it 

falls on a Saturday, it is not a holy day of             

obligation.  We will have Mass at 9AM on January 

1st to honor our Lady.  There will not be a vigil 

Mass on Friday evening.  I hope you’re able to join 

us.�

�

     Have a blessed week and Happy New Year! �

�

�

      � � � � � God Bless,�  

�

FRIDAY, December 24 Christmas Eve�

�

NO 7AM Mass on 12/24�

�

4:00PM� Christmas Eve Mass�

�

10:00PM� Christmas Mass at Night�

�

SATURDAY, December 25 Christmas�

� � �

8:30AM� Mass for the People�

� � For all parishioners living and deceased�

�

11:00AM� Mass for the People�

� � For all parishioners living and deceased�

� � �

�

NO 4PM VIGIL MASS for Holy Family Sunday�

�

SUNDAY, December 26 Holy Family�

� �

8:30AM� David Taft�1st Anniversary�

� � By Family�

� � � �

11:00AM   Deceased Members of the Bernard �

� � & Horner Families�

� � By Anne & Bob�

�

MONDAY, December 27 Saint John�

�

7:00AM� Lynn Desforge�Memorial�

� � By Ann Marie Jones�

�

TUESDAY, December 28 The Holy Innocents�

�

7:00AM� Donna & David Taft�Memorial�

� � By Family�

�

WEDNESDAY, December 29 Octave of the Nativity�

�

7:00AM� Christine LaMake�Memorial�

� � By Family�

�

THURSDAY, December 30 Octave of the Nativity�

�

7:00AM� Donald Elliott�Memorial�

� � By Family�

�

FRIDAY, December 31 Octave of the Nativity�

�

7:00AM� Living Intention�

�

SATURDAY, January 1 Solemnity of Mary�

� � �

9:00AM� Elizabeth Petrarca�Birthday Memorial�

� � By Family�

�

4:00PM� Richard & Jennie Martinelli�

� � Memorial��By Daughters�

�

SUNDAY, January 2 Epiphany of the Lord�

� �

8:30AM� Anthony Vessella�Memorial�

� � By Charlie & Michael Cunha�

� � � �

11:00AM   Karen DiChiera�Memorial�

� � By Anne & Bob�

 

December 19, 2021 

 

Weekly Collection……….…...…...$5,429.00 

 

 

Retired Religious Collection.....…$1,454.00 

 

We appreciate your mailing of budgets  

to the rectory during this time 

 



 Visit us at www.sjsww.org   

         401-821-3450 

 

Enrolling Students in Pre-K                 

through 8th Grade  

Your child’s interests drive our teaching 

 

Extended School Day 

Affordable Before School &                       

After School Care 

 

SJS offers both full and half day                 

Pre-Kindergarten for both 3 and 4 year-olds 

*Our Reggio-inspired Early Childhood     

programs (PK and K) focus on each child    

as an individual       

 

SAINT JOSEPH SCHOOL 

Early Childhood • Elementary • Middle School 

T�
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Because January 1st falls on a �

Saturday this year, it is not a holy day 

of obligation.  �

There will be no Vigil Mass on Friday, 

December 31st.�

Saturday, January 1st�

Holy Day Mass: 9AM�

Epiphany of the Lord�

January 1 & 2, 2022�

Regular Weekend Mass Schedule�

Dear Father Stowe and the Parishioners of St. Joseph’s Church:�

�

�

I would like to express my heartfelt thanks for your generous gift card donations to our school          

community.  I cannot thank you enough for entrusting me with the honor of distributing these gifts.  

With the help of a team of social workers and school administrators we designated the population that 

we felt were in the most need.  Fortunately because of your generosity, we were able to assist over 70 

young boys, girls and their parents this Christmas.  �

�

These people represent our neighbors, co�workers, and oftentimes the invisible who live and walk within 

our community.  I was given the privilege of contacting these families and I wanted to share the genuine 

gratitude shown by some of the people who have experienced the worst of 2021.�

�

Even before the events of this second year of the pandemic, many of our families struggled.  They are 

used to doing without, but this year, where there may have been hope in the past, they found themselves 

isolated and in despair.  Some of these families have been afflicted by COVID not only economically, but 

emotionally and physically.  Several have lost loved ones to the virus.  The  lingering effects of COVID�

19 has forced them to remain out of work.�

�

Upon receiving the gift cards, a sense of hope swept literally swept across their faces.  As they humbly         

accepted the gifts, there were smiles where just moments earlier there had been tears.  There was the           

realization that through your support, they would be able to bring joy to their children this holiday      

season.  �

�

There was a sermon you preached last year about how Christmas lights represent Jesus.  That sermon         

resonated with me and I now find myself with a whole new perspective on Christmas lights.  I drive down 

the street and enjoy the displays but I am mindful of giving thanks for the “light” that your Parishioners 

have showered on these truly deserving people.�

�

Merry Christmas,�

�

A Grateful Soul�



	 Ad info. 1-800-477-4574 • Publication Support 1-800-888-4574 • www.4lpi.com	 St. Joseph, West Warwick, RI	 03-0824

Traditional Funerals to Simple Cremation Services
Pre-Arrangements & Pre-Financing Available. 

Directors
Michael F. Quinn, Patrick J. Quinn, Jerome D. Quinn, 

Christopher P. Quinn, Paul C. Potvin & Steven A. DiLorenzo

401-821-6868
45 Carson St., West Warwick, RI	 www.PotvinQuinnFuneralHome.com

Urquhart~Murphy Funeral Home
800 Greenwich Avenue, Warwick

For Information Concerning	 Edward L. Murphy, Director
Pre-Need Funeral Planning	 Robert L. DeMaula, Director
Please Call Us	 Paul J. Diamond, Director
	 Charles N. Sewall, VP - Off. Mgr. 

737-3510
The LaCroix Team
Kristin & Joe LaCroix REALTORS

Kristin LaCroix
401-569-7655

KristinLaCroix@yahoo.com

Joe LaCroix
401-473-8588

LaCroixProperties@yahoo.com
1170 Pontiac Avenue
Cranston, RI 02920

822-1210
338 COWESETT AVENUE

West Warwick, RI

HENAULT-GALLOGLY
FUNERAL HOME

5 Eddy Street • West Warwick

821-8484
Pre-Need Planning Available

Directors:
John P. Gallogly 

R. George Henault

We offer Guaranteed Finance options and  
registration services to all our customers for true  

one stop shopping convenience. 
301 PROVIDENCE STREET, WEST WARWICK, RI 02893

401-821-3900

American 
TREE 
WORKS
Trees Removed • Stump Grinding 

Tree Trimming • Firewood Available 
Storm Damage

FULLY LICENSED • FULLY INSURED
FREE ESTIMATES • SENIOR DISCOUNT

401-253-0187

Better Hearing Means  
Better Overall Wellness

215 Tollgate Road, Suite 302 | Warwick, RI 
401-320-4073 | www.gatewayhearing.com

Reliable Living Assistance  
From Experienced Caregivers
401-414-6321 • 786-222-8717

IANNOTTI
FUNERAL HOME

established in 1958
24/7

No Answering Service
401-821-1100

www.IannottiFH.com
Robert A. Iannotti Jr.

Director
415 Washington St. (RTE 117) 

& New 2nd Location
2000 Nooseneck Hill Rd.

(RTE. 3) Coventry, R.I.

Contact Lisa Elliott to place an ad  
today! lelliott@4LPi.com or

(800) 477-4574 x6284 

CONSTRUCTION INC
BRYLYN

Customer Satisfaction is our First Priority
BRYAN PACHECO • CONTRACTOR

401-737-7700
CELL 401-206-7726

INTERIOR & EXTERIOR
INSURANCE WORK

RI#20890

Paul Santos  
Construction

Roofing
Windows
Masonry 

Work
FREE ESTIMATES 

401-255-6647
REG#22318 • INSURED

Vinyl  
Siding

Doors &  
More

HEATING & PLUMBINGHEATING & PLUMBING
BOILER BOILER INSTALLATION INSTALLATION 

& SERVICE& SERVICE
ROB LUBERA

401-258-5950
LUBERAPLUMBING@GMAIL.COM

Call Today for a  
FREE CONSULTATION
401-365-3299

robert@iovinoappraisalservices.com or  
visit us at iovinoappraisalservices.com 

1227 MAIN STREET, STE 4, WEST WARWICK, RI
RI LICENSE #2319008

When Disaster Strikes, Insurance 
Companies Are Represented... 

You Should Be As Well.


